



TRI-COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION

456 Fulton Street • Suite 401 • Peoria, IL 61602 Phone: 309-673-9330 • Fax: 309-673-9802 www.tricountyrpc.org

#24.5

May 17, 2024

Jill M. Kenyon Marshall County Clerk & Recorder 122 N. Prairie St. PO Box 328 Lacon, IL 61540 309-246-6325 Press 2 then 1 FILED
MAY 17 2024

MARSHALL COUNTY CLERK/RECORDER

RE: HSTP Committee Reappointment

Dear Ms. Jill Kenyon,

I would like to request that the Marshall County Board appoint to the Human Services Transportation Plan (HSTP) Committee David Lueders, Marshall County Board Member. David would serve a 3-year term, beginning this year and ending in 2027. David has been on the committee since 2021, and his continued participation has been greatly appreciated.

Once David has been appointed, please send documentation to Tri-County Regional Planning Commission via email at rabiakar@tricountyrpc.org and/or via mail to:

Reema Abi-Akar Tri-County Regional Planning Commission 456 Fulton St., Ste 401 Peoria, IL 61602

Thank you for your time. If you need to speak with me, feel free to give me a call at 309-673-9796 x231.

Sincerely,

Reema Abi-Akar

Senior Planner & HSTP Region 5 Coordinator